
Funding  announced  for
Edinburgh arts groups

Several Edinburgh arts groups have
been  granted  funding  by  The
Scottish Government today.
Drake Music Scotland which works in Edinburgh, Dundee, Glasgow
and  Highland  will  receive  £61,880.  Starcatchers  receive
£193,605  for  their  work  in  Edinburgh  and  Fife.  Tinderbox
Collective receive £64,820 for work in Edinburgh, Perth and
Kinross.

This forms part of an overall funding of over £1 million
awarded to arts organisations all over Scotland.

Thursa  Sanderson,  Chief  Executive,  Drake  Music
Scotland said: “This funding will enable us to forge ahead
with Sound Explorers, a new programme of online activity. It
responds  positively  to  the  changed  learning  landscape
for young people with additional support needs – offering an
interactive and fun way to make music.  

“It will directly tackle the lack of access to music making
for  young  people  with  disabilities  and  additional  support
needs caused by the Covid pandemic removing the barriers for
those isolating at home and those in the classroom.” 

Jack Nissan, Director, Tinderbox Collective said: “The Youth
Arts Targeted fund is an invaluable support that will enable
us to provide a range of music projects, youth clubs and
creative  opportunities  to  hundreds  of  children  and  young
people at this time, both on-line and in person, as we adapt
to the changing circumstances of the pandemic.  It is so
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important  that  all  young  people  have  access  to  positive,
social  and  creative  activities  like  this,  and  that  we  do
whatever we can to keep these going at this time.” 

Rhona Matheson, Chief Executive, Starcatchers said: “On behalf
of Starcatchers, Imaginate and Lyra I am delighted that we
have secured the Youth Arts funding to deliver the Where We
Are project together.   

“As  well  as  providing  children  and  young  people  with  the
opportunity  to  engage  with,  and  participate  in  creative
activities in their own communities, it will also provide more
than 15 jobs for artists and freelance practitioners over the
next year.  

“Given the challenges we are all facing as a result of the
Covid pandemic, this is an exciting opportunity to initiate a
new  project  that  fosters  collaboration,  creativity  and
connection.” 

Culture Secretary, Fiona Hyslop said: “Youth music and youth
arts organisations across Scotland are playing an important
role  in  the  lives  of  young  people  during  these  difficult
times.   

“This funding will support these organisations to expand their
work and provide creative opportunities to young people as
well as work and income for the artists and practitioners
working with them through these projects.” 

Iain Munro, CEO, Creative Scotland said: “All the emergency
funds currently being delivered by Creative Scotland on behalf
of the Scottish Government are vital in addressing the impacts
of the Covid-19 pandemic. I’m particularly pleased that we are
able to announce today the first recipients of this Youth Arts
funding which will reach some of the children and young people
most adversely affected by the pandemic and provide important
work for freelance artists whose opportunities have been so
severely impacted by Covid-19.”  




